
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      | Lower Heath CE Primary School, Lower Heath, Prees, Whitchurch, SY13 2BT 
      | 01948 840524 
      | admin@low.mmat.co.uk 
      | lowerheath.co.uk 
 

@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
This week, we have enjoyed hosting our coffee morning, our new Reception information evening and our reading workshops. 
We hope that you have found these events useful and informative. Please do let us know if you have any other 
recommendations for workshops which we can look to accommodate. 
 
On Tuesday, Miss Smith and I had the pleasure of attending the MMAT Primary PE Awards at Shrewsbury School. We would 
like to say a huge congratulations to Bobby, Jessie and Isaac who received awards for their dedication and attitude towards 
PE / sport. Thank you to Miss Smith and Mr Hounsell for their continued commitment towards making sure that PE and sport 
have a high profile within our school. 
 
On Monday, it is our school sports morning. Thank you to Miss Smith for organising this event - we are really looking forward 
to it and to seeing lots of you there! The weather is due to be extremely warm, so please make sure that your child comes 
wearing suncream and that they also bring a sunhat to school on this day.  
 
Next Thursday, our Reception children have a very exciting visit to Rhyll Seaquarium planned! Please do ensure that 
permission slips have been returned by the end of Monday, and that payments have been made via School Money. 
 
Have a great weekend! 

Miss Charlotte Williams 

Acting Head of School 

WORSHIP 
 

Next week, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of 
fellowship. If children have any prayers, linked to this theme, that they 

would like to share during worship, they would be very welcome to do so. 
 

 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

 
 

 

Weekly E-Safety Support 
How can a smart TV be introduced 
in a safe way? 
 
Watching TV, films and videos with your 
children is a fun way to familiarise yourself with 
your smart TV, how it works and how they like 
to use it. Using the TV together can be a great 
way to model responsible and positive use of 
technology, showing your child how to use it 
safely when they use it independently. 
 
Explore the parental controls on offer and set 
up boundaries with your child around how you 
expect them to use the TV. Make sure you give 
them the confidence to talk to you if anything 
worries or upset them while using it. 
 

Friday 8th July 2022 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Happy Birthday to: 
We have no birthdays to 
celebrate in school this week. 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
Hummingbird Class: Aubrey, Rocco and 
Frankie 
Robin Class: Niall, William and Hugo 
Skylark Class: Elliot, Issy, Layla and Lauren 
Kingfisher Class: Poppy E, Jacob, Poppy 
H, Pip and Jessie 
Owl Class: Harley, Gabrielle and Remi 
 
Congratulations to this week’s Sporting 
Award winners, who are:  
Bobby, Jessie and Isaac 

 
 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
Tuesday 7th June-Tuesday 12th July – 
Y5/6 Swimming Lessons  
Thursday 30th June; Thursday 21st July 
– New Class Transition Days 
Monday 11th July – Sports Day  
Thursday 14th July – Reception Visit – 
Seaquarium Rhyl 
Tuesday 19th July; Wednesday 20th 
July – Peter Pan Production (evenings) 
Friday 22nd July – Summer Fayre (after 
school) 
Monday 25th July – Y6 Leavers’ 
Assembly 
Tuesday 26th July – Last Day of Term 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 
 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

